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Deadline Nears For Farm Bill Signup

(Nebraka Radio Network)-- Nebraska farmers only have a week remaining to decide which federal
farm program is best for them. March 31st is the last day farmers can elect between the three farm
bill programs.

Producers will select either the ARC-I-C program that deals with the revenues for the entire farm, or
the ARC-co (ARK C-O) which is based on county figures. There's also a P-L-C option that's all
based on price.

Farmers in Nebraska have until next Tuesday, March 31st, to sign up for the Farm Bill program that
works best for their operation.

Farmers can also sign up one farm with one program and another farm with a second program, or
they can split the programs with different crops. Producers are encouraged to visit their county
F-S-A office prior to next week's deadline in order to have all of the options explained.
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